
 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GiveKindness Presents a 

Food Drive 
At Greenley Library 

 
 Did you know that 36%* of college students suffer from food insecurity? 

 

Many do not know where their next meal is coming from or if they will 
have another meal. Help change this growing problem. 
 
 

November 12 through November 30, 2018 
 
 

Come donate your pre-packaged, unopened food in cans, boxes, or plastic 
jars at any time to the Donation Bin in Greenley Hall’s Entrance. For a fine 
reduction of $2 per item of food donated, visit the Library’s Circulation 
Desk during open hours. 
 

Please no glass, perishables, damaged, or expired goods. Fine waivers 
can only be applied to late fees, not for lost or damaged library 
materials. Limits apply - see policy in Library. 
 

* According to a report from the 
Temple University and the 

Wisconsin HOPE Lab 


